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Dear Sir/Madam 
Coronation Parade Improvements 
Further to my previous letters I am writing with an update regarding improvement works to Coronation Parade.
I have today received the following e-mail message from our principal contractor, Colas:
“Just to let you know that I have just had confirmation from our contractor that the temperatures are still not ideal. This means that the works will NOT be done on 31st as planned but will be looked at very soon after.  I am awaiting confirmation of the next available date.”
Clearly this is very disappointing news given the delays already experienced.  This is because in order to keep the Parade open during the works, the surfacing must be laid at night when temperatures are lower.  I apologise again for this and will do what I can to bring this project to a close as soon as possible.
Yours sincerely
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Matt Blythe
Local Area Manager, Bursledon, Hamble-le-Rice and Hound 
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